
Screening Referrals and Follow Up 

 

Any child who does not pass the initial and/or rescreening process is referred for further medical 

evaluation by a doctor or medical professional.  A Referral and Physician Fax Form will be sent 

home. Please take the fax form to your child's appointment, your doctor’s office will fax the form back 

to the Health Department.  We are required to follow up with you regarding the outcome of your 

child’s exam by the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services. 

 

You can also call us with your child’s results.  We always send reminder letters when we do not 

receive follow up after a referral.  Contacting us with your child’s results allows us to close your 

child’s hearing or vision record. 

 

 


